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‘Exciting learning within our friendly and active community of Roslin and Bilston’


	Primary 7  Term 3 Newsletter


  

Literacy





I hope you and your families enjoyed a lovely festive season and I wish you all a very Happy New Year! I am really looking forward to these next two terms and helping your child prepare for the next big step(


Mrs Berry





Gym


Please remember that PE kits are required on a Wednesday and Thursday morning. It is also important that every pupil has a pair of indoor shoes to change into every day. As the weather changes, it is important we keep the learning areas as clean as possible!





Leadership


I, along with Mrs Wilson and Mrs Denham, continue to be very impressed with this P7 class. Most children continue to set an excellent example across the school and take their various roles seriously. Keep up the fantastic work!








Topic


 World War II


This term we will be learning about WW2 as our topic. Primary 7 will have a variety of opportunities to develop their skills in research, team work and literacy. If you have any materials or objects at home that you feel would be useful for this topic, please feel free to send them in with your child. We will take good care of them!





Rosslyn Chapel Junior Tour Guides


We continue to work closely with the Chapel and are looking forward to the next set of performances. Please keep going over words each week, especially before a performance date. Karen, who trained the tour guides and developed their drama skills, came to watch the performance in December and was very impressed!  Please check out the chapel’s website at www.rosslynchapel.org.uk





Maths & Numeracy


This is a busy term for maths & numeracy. In maths, we will have a big focus on data handling and challenging ourselves to answer questions related to various graphs and charts. In numeracy, we will be developing our understanding in fractions, percentages and decimals. Following these units we will be reviewing key skills in preparation for the maths and numeracy assessments for all P7s in Scotland.








Literacy


In reading this term we will be focusing on higher order questioning, a skill being developed across the whole school. We will be doing this through reading groups and whole class activities. In writing we will continue to develop the key skills needed for high school. Specific pieces will include diary entries and newspaper articles.











